POSITION AVAILABLE
The Town of Gordonsville is accepting applications for a part-time City Clerk to begin July 1, 2020. Schedule would be Monday, Wednesday and Friday 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. The ideal candidate will have experience using computers, multi-line phones, cash handling and prior customer service experience. Applications may be obtained online at www.townofgordonsville.com or at Gordonsville City Hall beginning Wednesday, May 28, 2020. Applications will be taken until position is filled. Return completed application via email to gordcity@dtccom.net, or Gordonsville City Hall Attn: Michael Ray, 63 E. Main Street, Gordonsville, TN 38563.
The Town of Gordonsville is an equal opportunity employer and prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender, religion, age, disability, political beliefs, sexual orientation and marital or family status.
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